
 

 

August 23, 2021 

 

Matt Emmens, P.E. 

Senior Engineer, Community and Economic Development 

Adams County 

4430 S. Adams County Parkway, W2000B 

Brighton, CO 80601 

 

Re: Yosemite Street Bridge Drainage Improvements – Verification Letter 

Martin/Martin, Inc. Project No.: 17.0913 

Dear Mr. Emmens, 

Martin/Martin, Inc. was retained by Lennar to verify that the improvements shown on the plans for the 

“Yosemite Street Bridge Drainage Improvements”, prepared by Martin/Martin, Inc. dated 12/13/18 and 

approved by Adams County under file number ECR2017-00044, had been completed.  A Martin/Martin, Inc. 

Construction Services Representative performed a site visit on 5/26/21 and reviewed the visible 

improvements and identified minor items that needed to be addressed by the Contractor.  The Contractor 

completed the identified items, and a second site visit was performed on 8/5/21 and the attached field 

report prepared. 

Based on the two site visits and visible surface evidence, it appears that the improvements to the Yosemite 

Street Bridge, as shown on the referenced plans, have been completed. 

It should be noted that Martin/Martin, Inc. did not provide any services during the construction of the 

improvements and is not able to speak to the type or quantity of materials used or the construction 

methods employed by the contractor.  No construction reports or material testing reports for the 

installation of the improvements were made available to Martin/Martin, Inc. and were not reviewed. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any further information regarding this topic. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patrick F. Horn, PE, CFM 

Principal 
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